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                  September 15, 1942 – April 12, 2023

A Celebration of Life for Bruce Laabs, a member of our church

for over 40 years, will take place on Saturday, May 6, here at

church. The family will receive visitors at Noon until the

service at 1:30. A light luncheon will follow in Fellowship Hall.

Bruce served the church in many ways, including tidying the

pews (see photo), and will also be remembered as the founder

of our church’s youth Faith Club.

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR BRUCE LAABS, SR. ON MAY 6

Our Children’s Choir Director, Sherri Melichar, Chancel Choir Director, Brett Dimmer, and

Handbell Choir Director, Lydia Linendoll, invite all members and friends of the church to come

rehearse with the Chancel Choir on Monday evenings this month. As in previous years, there will

be a combined performance of the Chancel Choir and Children's Choir to celebrate the end of

the program year on Sunday morning, May 21, during the 10:00 service. This year we are excited

that the Handbell Choir will join the collaboration. A combination of voices, piano, and handbells

will surely energize the sanctuary! We hope you will consider becoming a part of a very special

performance. Just simply show up (no strings attached) to rehearsals in the Sanctuary this

month on Monday evenings, May 1, 8, and 15, from 6:30–7:30.

KIDS, ADULTS, & ALUMNI - COME REHEARSE AND SING WITH THE CHOIRS
FOR A SPECIAL COMBINED PERFORMANCE ON MAY 21

The Fellowship Team invites you to enjoy Fellowship Hour on Sunday morning, May 7, at 9:00.

You may stay after the 8:00 service or come before the 10:00 service for coffee, treats, and

conversation. We look forward to receiving new members at the 10:00 service. 

9:00 FELLOWSHIP HOUR AND NEW MEMBERS AT 10:00 ON MAY 7

Combined Choirs on 
May 11, 2016


